
OLD COLONY REGIONAL VOCATIONAL TECHNICAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
476 North Avenue             Wednesday 
Rochester, MA  02770                  March 7, 2018 
 

BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

 
Present: Mrs. Shirley Bourque, Mr. Donald Williams, Mr. Maurice St. Amand 
 
Absent:  Mr. Sylvester Zienkiewicz, Mr. Richard Gamache  
 
Also: Mr. Aaron L. Polansky, Superintendent-Director; Mrs. Sarah Griffith, 

Business Manager; Mrs. Jolene Costa, District Committee Secretary 
 
Guests: Kris Stoltenberg, Rochester Finance Committee 
  Suzanne Szyndler, Rochester Town Administrator 
  Michael St. Onge, Acushnet Finance Committee 
 
Mr. Polansky called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
All in attendance stood for the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence. 
 
Mr. Polansky turned the meeting over to Mrs. Griffith. 
 
Mrs. Griffith asked the attending FinCom members about feedback from their committees. 
 
Mrs. Bourque inquired about Carver and if Mrs. Griffith had heard from them. 
 
Mrs. Griffith stated she had heard from Carver regarding medical insurance but had not 
heard since. 
 
Mr. St. Onge stated he prepared a handout for his Committee breaking down the numbers 
for them comparing different years and towns however they have yet to vote on it.  He 
stated there were no negative comments.  He asked how many students are from Freetown 
and where he can find that information and he also asked for a historical graph of 
enrollment for Acushnet. 
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Mrs. Griffith answered Mr. St. Onge’s question regarding Freetown students and pointed 
out on the breakdown what numbers represented them. 
 
Mr. Williams provided Mr. St. Onge with the graph he requested. 
 
Mr. Stoltenberg stated Rochester voted to approve the budget set forth by Mrs. Griffith. 
 
Mrs. Griffith stated that the budget will be voted on during the March 21st District 
Committee meeting. 
 
There was general discussion regarding medical insurance between committee members 
with Mrs. Griffith. 
 
On a motion duly made by Mrs. Shirley Bourque and seconded by Mr. Maurice St. 
Amand, it was unanimously 
Voted: To approve and recommend to the full District Committee for approval of 

the FY19 budget. 
 
The District meeting is scheduled for March 21, 2018 at 6 p.m. 
 
The Public Hearing is scheduled for March 28, 2018 at 6 p.m. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Jolene Costa  
District Committee Secretary 
      
 
 
              

Mr. Sylvester Zienkiewicz, Chairman 
 
 


